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Dear Editor-in Chief,  

 

Thank you for providing the favorable suggestion made by the reviewer to 

improve our manuscript (ESPS Manuscript NO: 28112) entitled "Prophylactic 

liver transplantation for high-risk recurrent hepatocellular carcinoma". We 

think we have adequately addressed the question raised by the reviewer, and 

hope that our manuscript will be found acceptable for publishing in “World 

Journal of Hepatology”.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Cheng-Maw Ho, MD, PhD  

Department of surgery 

National Taiwan University Hospital and College of Medicine  
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Reviewer 00041468 

The review of Yang et al. is about the concept of prophylactic LT in high-risk 

HCC recurrence patients. The review is well written, refers adequate and 

relevant articles, moreover, includes the own results of the authors as well. 

Minor language polishing is recommended before acceptation for publication. 

 

Response: Thanks for the reviewer’s comments. The manuscript has been 

modified by English editing company “Editage”. The certificate of English 

editing is attached as files. We’ll send the text to further English editing if 

needed. 

 

 


